
 

 

Allen Family Foods            

 
April 1st, 2025  

 
Dear Costco Member, 
 
Costco records indicate that you, or one of your add-on members, have purchased Item #1923748 Allen 

Family Foods White Chicken Chili between March 27 and March 31, 2025 at a Costco Warehouse 
located in Idaho, Oregon, or Washington. 
 
The USDA has issued a public health alert for these packages of the Chili as they did not receive the 
benefit of Import Reinspection by the U.S. Department of Agriculture’s Food Safety and Inspection 

Service (FSIS). A recall has not been requested, although we urge you not to consume them. There have 
been no confirmed reports of adverse reactions due to consumption of this product.  
 
 

Please return the item to your local Costco for a full refund.  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Please call Allen Family Foods at (877) 813-1884 between 8:00 AM – 5:00 PM if you have any issues or 
concerns.  

 
 
 
Thank you, 
 

Allen Family Foods 
 
 

 

 
President  
 
 

 


